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P. Gustafson, ANL
R. F. Foster, BNWL
E. G. Struxness, ORNL

1 have enclosed six copies of the draft detailed envi~onmental statement
for the Oconee Nuclear Station, the first we have issueu under the revised
Appendix D of 10 C/R Part 50.

We have followed the outline previously developed with twn important excep-
tions. (1) one section (Section VI) is devoted to plant {dents and
transportation accidents, and (2) the "Alternatives™ and “Cost-Benefit
Anslysis” sections have been combined into & single section. It is possible
that we may consolidate other short sections, e€.§. the "Adverse Effects”
and "Irreversible, etc.”

Any comments or suggestions you wish to mske on the Oconee statement, parti-
cularly with respect to its scope, organisation, and emphasis, will be
appreciated.

During the next two weeks, we expect to issue several more draft detailed
dtatements. Your comments and sugg<stinns on these will also be welcomed.

Gene A. Blanc

Gene A. Blanc, Assistant Director
for Environmental Protection

Division of Radiological and
Eaviroomental frotection

Enclosure:
As stated
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